
COTTAGE OWNERS - we are just completing the first week of  the Youth program and it was 

great to hear the voices on the A-field and see the bodies in the swimming pool.  Please 

refer to the bulletin for upcoming events and your calendar for the longer view of  events.  

We have a couple topics to cover under the Camp Committee section - 

- If  your cottage is not up around the pool/tennis courts or Beer Mountain, we ask you to 

refrain from driving and parking in the pool parking lot to drop your kids off.  This is one of  

our smaller lots in Camp and the cottage owners in that area don't have enough room to 

park their cars.  Camp is about a Sound Mind and a Sound Body, let's focus more attention 

on the later of  the 2.

- We would like to recognize and thank the effort above and beyond by a couple of  

individuals.  Turner Camp is made up of  volunteers and will only survive if  we get that 

volunteerism. This week we would like to recognize; Patti Richter and Kaitlyn Clements for 

the wonderful job they did in decorating and painting the candy store.  It’s a must see.  We 

would also like to thank David Zweifel for the countless hours he has spent at the pool 

getting it ready for all of  us to enjoy. David has been working on the pool non-stop since his 

return from AZ. When you see these individuals, please stop and thank them for making 

Turner Camp a better place for all of  us.

- The Camp Committee has approved additional authorized parking on the back road, in 

front of  cottage #293 (Janecki/Garand).  There is room for probably 10 cars over on that 

side of  the road.  It is on a first come - first serve basis.  With the enforcement of  parking 

rules and regulations, we are trying to expand parking options, make it as convenient for 

the cottage owners as possible and still keep the beauty of  Turner Camp by not having 

cars parked everywhere.

- With the season  in place now - it is important to remind everyone of  the Rules and 

Regulations of  persons under 18 in a cottage overnight.  The Rules state: Children under 

the age of  (18) are not allowed to occupy any cottage or building on Turner Camp property 

unless a responsible adult member is staying with them.  Please help us enforce this rule 

for safety purposes, Thank you.

Week Two

June 20, 2025

Friday, June 20  5:30  Fish Fry & Laurie’s Mongolian Beef  Special

  8:00  Sonia’s Family Night Bingo

Saturday, June 21 9:00  Golf  Outing 

  6:00  John’s Eiche Wings Special/Grill

Sunday, June 22 8:30  Staff  Family Breakfast 

  9/10  New/All Cottage Owners Meeting
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Friday, June 27  5:30  Fish Fry & Fried Perch Special/Veggie Bowl

    Kids Sandwich Special

  7:00  Youth Rock Concert?

Saturday, June 28 5:30 /6 All Turner Picinic- Bar opens at 5:30 and 6:00

    Tom’s Chicken Fried Steak/Grill

Our first Cottage Owners meeting is this Sunday 6/22 (new cottage owners 9:00 and 

existing cottage owners 10:00).  We cut down the cottage owers meetings to only 2 per 

season, a June and August meeting.  We look forward to seeing you at the Raths for the 

meetings.

YOUTH -Your ITC Program's first week was a success with 50 kids participating, and 

upcoming events include a staff  breakfast and a rock concert; follow on social media to 

see the campers in action. 

ONLINE STORE - The ITC Online Store is now open, offering new designs and options for 

camp pick up or home delivery, with a deadline for orders on June 28th.  

https://waistupstores.com/waistup/shop/home

MUSICAL BINGO -You're invited to join Music Bingo at the Rathskeller after the awards on 

6/20/25, with a reminder to bring ID, drink responsibly, and clean up after yourselves.

Attend Music Bingo event after the awards at the Rathskeller for Music Bingo with prizes.

Drink responsibly and don't drink & drive.

Leave a clean venue by following bar reminders.

Bring your ID to the event.

REMIND APP – Anyone interested in being added to the ITC Remind app, first you need to 

download the Remind app, then you can send a text to 81010, then send this message 

@db2add. Please only one member per family as there is a limit to how many members we 

can have.  Thank you, Barb Litza 

WEEKLY BULLETIN – If  you have something to post in the bulletin, please make sure to 

email it to camp.bulletin23850@yahoo.com no later than Wednesday. NO TEXT MESSAGES 

PLEASE. If  you would like the bulletin emailed to you, go to Illinoisturners.org and sign up. 

Thank you, Chris Mostyn
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